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Al Anam, Mishrifa, Jeddah, Saudi Arabia 23335 

          Ext: Circular # 10 

Dated : 05/06/2024 

Dear parents, 

 This is to inform you that Thursday, June 6th,2024 will 

be the last working day for students, followed by a 

Class party. Students may come in colour dress and 

bring snacks to share with their friends. 

 The parent-teacher meeting will be held on 

Monday, June 10th 2024 from 04:30pm to 08:30pm. 

Parents are requested to come and collect the PA1 

result from respective class teachers. Fee should be 

cleared till June to receive the result. 

 School will reopen after summer vacation on 18th 

August 2024 

 

Academic Head       Principal 

      


